
 

Upcoming Events 
‣ Monday, August 17 

First day of school 

FRANCISCO JAVIER 
MONTHLY GOAL: $30 

Received this week: 
$22 

Received so far for 
August: $30 

September $3.10 
Thank you! 
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A Very Unexpected 
Third Quarter 
It’s amazing how life can taken such 
quick, unexpected turns.  When the last 
newsletter came out before spring break, 
We had no idea that that would be the 
end of the school year in the way in 
which was normal to us.  Our new normal 
beginning the end of March was school 
over Zoom meetings from our homes.  
There were numerous challenges and the 
students and staff missed being together 
in person a great deal.  But by the grace 
of God, we survived it and continued to 
grow all the way to the end of the term.  
We know that this was really a small 
challenge compared to what lies down 
the road.  We don’t know for sure what 
this fall or all of next school year will look 
like, but we know the One who holds the 
future in His hands.  He sustained us 
through this strange fourth quarter, and 
He will sustain us through to the end if 
we choose to remain in His hands.   
The pictures highlight a few memories 
from our virtual fourth quarter. 

Two upper grade students 
were recognized for their 
outstanding achievement 

this year:  
Brianna Ratliff memorized 

all 159 Bible verses this year.   
Fortunate Majada 

consistently met the reading 
goal of 150 minutes each 

week for a total of over 
5,000 minutes for the year—

and he has the improved 
reading and comprehension 

skills to prove it!   
Well done, and keep up the 

good work!



IHAS NEWS 

Thank You 
Sponsors, 
Donors, and 
Pray-ers 

God has used many 
of you to do a work 
for his children this 
school year.  
Operating a school 
is a gigantic financial 
undertaking, and 
some of you have 
taken up that 
burden and month 
after month have 
supported this very important 
evangelistic work in our community. 
We say thank you to all who have 
given generously and sacrificially to 
make our school possible. 
At the beginning of this school year, 
many of you committed to praying 
for an individual student.  Thank you 
for your prayers.  The battle for souls 
is very real, and we ask that you 
continue to pray for your selected 
student(s) throughout the summer—
for their continued spiritual growth, 
for worthwhile and fulfilling activities 
to be involved with this summer, and 
for their return to IHAS in the fall. 
We also ask that you would continue 
to lift up our school in prayer, that we 
would be able to be a greater light in 
the community and reach more 
students.  If you know of any students 
that you believe would benefit from 
the Christian education and 
environment offered here, please 
invite them to check us out. 

TO PREREGISTER FOR NEXT SCHOOL YEAR, CONTACT MRS. WRIGHT FOR AN APPLICATION. 
For those who register by June 15, there is a reduced registration fee  

(if all previous year’s fees are paid). 

The last day of school was a special 
treat as we were able to be back 
together again.  We had been 
apart for almost the equivalent of a 
summer vacation, so it almost felt 
like the first day of school. 

Thank you, God, for keeping us 
safe and providing for our needs 

every day.  We pray that we can 
ALL be together again in the fall, 

but more importantly, ALL together 
one day soon in Your kingdom. 

Amen

The students get a preview of the Yearlook
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